
Please stand with parents and students of private schools and vote NO on SB223.  SB 223 adds expenses to private schools and 
early childhood programs with little (if any) benefit
to the schools or students served by them. The Legislature passed a law in 2019 to protect private school students, and SB 223 is 
unnecessary in light of that legislation.  Our schools have demonstrated the ability to open safely during a global pandemic and 
takes the safety of the students and staff very seriously. 


